
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

The Fleckney Primary School Tuck Shop, under the new name of 
Healthy Heaven, is starting again on Friday 22nd September. As usual 
it will be in the key stage two pavilion every break time, every week 
for key stage 2 children. 

We are running the tuck shop to reinforce healthier eating within our 
school and to cut down on sugar and salt levels. Half of the profits 
we make will go to a chosen charity and the other half will go to our 
school. 

The range of prices for our snacks are between 40-50p. Please try to 
bring the correct money because we may not be able to give change. 

If your child/children have any allergies, please contact Miss Panter 
for more information. 

Snack name Price 

Strawberry bars 45p 
Orange bars 45p 

Fruits of the Vine 40p 
Sweet Apple crisps 50p 
Spicy noodles 50p 
  

Yours sincerely 

The Fleckney tuck shop team 

                                                 


